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‘The distinctiveness and effectiveness of 
St Mary’s as a Church of England school 

are GOOD.’ 
We have now received the final version of our SIAMS 
report, which judges the school to be a GOOD 
Church School overall. You should have received the 
report, along with a letter from Jon Ward, our Chair 
of Governors, and Liz Wolverson, Director of Schools 
for the London Diocese. 
We are very pleased to achieve a Good grade—well 
done everyone! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ofsted—One Year On: Parents’ Meeting 
It is almost a whole year since our Ofsted inspection, 
and so much has happened since then. We would love 
to invite you to a meeting for parents on Friday 6th 
March to share with you how far the school has  
developed since then, and how close we are to being 
judged ‘Good’ according to the Ofsted criteria.  
Do put the date in your diaries, and we look forward 
to seeing you then. 

 

Coming up: 
Assembly Rota 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Half term February 14th—22nd 
 

Friends of St Mary’s Events 
Friday 26th February: International Day 
Children can come to school dressed in the clothes of their 
home country. There will be a  
special assembly and after school, 
the Friends will run an  
International food event. 
 
Friday 13th March: Mothers’ 
Dance 
A special dance after school for Mums and their children, 
to celebrate Mothers’ Day. 
 
Thursday 2nd April: Bunny Hop 

 
Straight after Church, we will be 
holding another Bunny Hop  
obstacle course event, to raise 
money for both the school and for 
charity. 
 

 
I have been so delighted to see and hear the children’s 
responses to our Compassion theme—they have really 
been thinking through what it means to show love to 
others. Next week, we are thinking about caring for 
the sick and what we can do to help them. 
I do wish you all a very happy weekend. 
Best wishes 
 

 
Emily Norman—Headteacher 

23rd January Year 2 

30th January Year 1 

6th February F2 

12th February, 9.15 Church service  

13th February 1.15 End of Term 


